
ESL MEETING MINUTES  
October 25, 2016 

 
In Attendance:
Jenny Simon 
Rebecca Loya 
Debbie Mochidome 

Evelyn Uyemura 
Tom Lew 
Elise Geraghty 

Matt Kline 
Said Atoofi

 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Tom Lew’s campus-wide retirement party Monday, 12:30 to 2:30 in the mailroom.  Division 
party December 9 in San Pedro. 
 
ESL FULL-TIME FACULTY   
There was a unanimous vote to welcome Allison Carr to the ESL department. She has been a 
full-time English faculty member. 
 
ASSESSMENTS CONDUCTED SPRING, 2016  
Kevin reports that all spring assessments are in TracDat  
 
SLO ASSESSMENTS TO BE CONDUCTED FALL, 2016: 
 

• ESL 51A – Grace Shibata and Nitza 
• ESL 51B – Debbie Mochidome 
• ESL 51C – Nitza  
• ESL 52A – Evelyn and Rebecca 
• ESL 52B, SLOs 1, 2, 3, 4 – Jenny  
• ESL 52C – Matt and Allie Sharon 

 
PLO Assessment 
The ESL PLO Assessment needs to be done this year. The department will use the data collected 
for the 52 series this semester to write the PLO report in the spring.  
    
NON-CREDIT ESL 
Matt confirmed that ESL 100 (the Language Support Center) and the Non-Credit Certificate 
have been approved. The two ESL for Child Care classes, two ESL for Health Care classes, and 
the shell CTE class is now at CCC. He is currently working on certificates for the Child Care, 
Health Care, and the ESL for Math classes.  
  
COMMON ASSESSMENT INITIATIVE     
Tom Lew explained how the CAI is still a work in progress and many questions are yet to be 
answered. As he understands, the initial implementation date will be pushed back, but to when, 
exactly, is not known. He, along with the other Humanities representatives are scheduled to 
attend a meeting on 10/27/16.  
 
 


